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Homedale High School 
Casey Grove   Athletic Director 
203 East Idaho Ave 
Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: December 2017 

Re: Athletic Director Report Dec, 2017 

Winter sports are in full swing. 

Girls Basketball-  
The Varsity Girls Basketball team is currently 1-4. The girls have by far their most difficult pre-
season schedule they have ever had.  They are getting better each game.  There have been a lot 
of changes as far as offenses and defenses go.  The girls are slowly getting better.  Their first 
league game is Tuesday, December 12th @ Payette.  The Frosh and JV teams are playing well.  
The frosh have not played very many games due to other teams not having frosh teams.  The JV 
team is 3-2. 

Boys Basketball-  
The Varsity Boys Basketball team is currently 1-2. They are a very young team.  Coach Mann has 
done a good job coaching them up and putting them in positions to succeed.  They play an 
international team from Australia on Friday which should be a good experience for our kids.  The 
JV and Frosh teams have struggled somewhat as well but are continuing to get a little better each 
game.  

Wrestling-  
The Wrestling team has its first competition on Dec. 6th at Vallivue.  They have a good core of 
wrestlers in the room and Coach Levinski is very optimistic about the group he has at practice 
every day. There are a total of 17 kids out for wrestling.  Three of whom are girls.  It is nice to see 
girls interested in wrestling.  

Looking forward to this Winter sports season!!! 

**The Crab Feed is going to be on Saturday, Feb. 10th @ the Basque Center. 

 


